
MEMORANDUM

FROM: Vanessa Latimer, Clerk, Returning Officer

DATE: August 16, 2018

SUBJECT: Placement of Election Signs

The Township of Leeds and the Thousand Islands does not have a by-law

governing the placement of election signs. We ask that the signs not be placed

too close to the edge of the road, if putting a post in the ditches be mindful of

underground utility lines. Election signs on private property, please ensure

you have the permission of the property owner for the placement of the sign.

County Roads and intersections, the County has a stipulation that the signs

are not placed such that it impedes the line of sight.

The Ministry of Transportation has an Election Sign Policy, a copy of which is

attached.

Municipal Elections are administered by the Municipal Clerk, who acts as the

Returning Officer under the authority of the Municipal Elections Act. Should

you have any questions regarding the information on this website or the

2018 Municipal Election, please contact:

Clerk’s Office

Township of Leeds and the Thousand Islands

1233 Prince Street, Lansdowne, ON K0E 1L0

Ph: 613-659-2415 ext. 216

Email: election@townshipleeds.on.ca






